
Memorandum 
 

To  United States Department of Energy  
 
From  Benjamin Longstreth, Natural Resources Defense Council 
 
Date  March 4, 2014 
 
Re  Ex Parte Communication 
 
On Monday March 3, 2014, a group of energy efficiency advocates had a conference 
call with representatives of the Department of Energy to discuss the standards for 
walk-in coolers.  
 
 The efficiency advocates presented information concerning 1) the certification of 
walk-in coolers that are sold as matched pairs and those that are sold separately 
and 2) the scope of products to which the standards will apply.   
 
The following individuals were present or on the telephone: 
 

John Cymbalsky, DOE   
 Dan Cohen, DOE 
 Ashley Armstrong, DOE 
 Michael Kido, DOE 

Benjamin Longstreth, NRDC 
Joanna Mauer, ASAP 
Andrew deLaski, ASAP 
Tim Ballo, Earthjustice 

 
 Respectfully submitted,  
 
 s/ Benjamin Longstreth 
 Natural Resources Defense Council 


